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As noted in the August 23, 2012 Provider Alert on “Residential Rehabilitation Services 

Updated”, this is the planned schedule for concurrent (continued) reviews for 

Residential Rehabilitation Services (RRP).  Starting October 1, 2012, RRP providers 

should follow this schedule for submitting concurrent (continued stay) reviews: 

 

The Continued (Concurrent) RRP Auth Requests for 
Providers who Work with the CSAs in These Counties 

Are Due 
Each 

Month On 

Total 
RRP 
Beds 

Prince George's, Howard, Queen Anne, Worcester, Talbot, 
Garrett, & 
Wicomico/Somerset Counties 

The First 
Week 

(the 1st to 
7th) 

611 

Baltimore City, Frederick, Cecil, & Washington Counties 

The Second 
Week 

(the 8th to 
14th) 

612 

Baltimore, Anne Arundel, & Kent Counties 

The Third 
Week 

(the 15th to 
21st) 

613 

Montgomery, Carroll, Harford, St. Mary's, Allegany, 
Dorchester, Calvert, 
Charles, & Caroline Counties 

The Forth 
Week 

(the 22nd to 
28th) 

612 



 
 

Providers have been grouped by the CSA jurisdiction that they fall under.  The review 

volume has been spread out across each month to assure a timely response from 

ValueOptions® Maryland with their authorization determinations.  This schedule is 

what will allow ValueOptions to continue to give authorizations to the end of the 

sixth month. 

 

Questions and Comments:  

Please contact the ValueOptions® Maryland Clinical Director (Jamie Miller, LCSW-

C) with questions about this Provider Alert at (410) 691-4091 or at 

Jamie.miller2@valueoptions.com. 

mailto:Jamie.miller2@valueoptions.com

